Maintenance Report 11/20/2019

These are some of the ongoing projects and a look at some of the other ongoing Maintenance related
notes.

1. Want to thank city of Kasaan for signing off on quick claim deed, now that it is finalized, | am
working to get survey done and to start on the wood boiler and housing building projects.

2. CIP List is out, and we did very well in with the school in Hollis currently at number one, but our
other projects are going to need to be looked at and see if an Engineer will help push the TB Sprinkler
system and TB controls.

3. R.A.C. work is done we need to change the door handles at Sandy Beach and Winter Harbors
rest rooms, but we were given sign off, big thank you to Maintenance staff and James and John Steven
for their work on these projects.

4. We have started to receive equipment from the grant from the USDA Child and Nutrition
Program for 7,000.00 towards Naukati kitchen upgrades.

5. Big thank you to Brain Krosschell grant is away for up to 4 new buses for our district.

6. Hollis has been awarded $686,523.00 though CIP towards design and will be going out to bid for
architect work next.

7. NKI roof project is underway material received and starting work.

8. Maintenance Building Roof Replacement, CBC Construction Inc. was low bid at $65,000.00

project has been awarded.

9. Thorne Bay Playground Upgrades, JRS Construction was low bid at $91,451.00 project has been
awarded.

10. Kasaan Covered Play Area, CBC Construction Inc. was low bid at $424,400.00 but exceeded
projected cost. CBC Construction Inc. is working with us to bring cost down to CIP max award of
$368,666.00 This project will not be fulling funded by CIP and will need board approval before sending
out intent to award or award. This will be addressed outside of report as well.

Thanks,

Branzon Anania



